

My Family

Exercise 1

Read the text.

My Family

Hello! My name is Rosa. I live in New York. I study at school. I like swimming and painting.

I have got a big family: mum and dad, grandma and grandpa, aunt, uncle and cousins.

My mother's name is Elizabeth. She is very kind, clever and elegant. She is a teacher. She works at the big university. She likes cooking. My father's name is Tom. My dad is intelligent and handsome. He is an office worker. He works at the big office center. He likes playing tennis.

My grandma Jane and grandpa Lucas live in Brazil. We visit them every school holidays! I like to help them. My grandparents are active. They are doctors. They work at the hospital. Grandma Jane likes cooking and riding a bike. Grandpa Lucas likes swimming.

My grandma Sue and grandpa Diego live in the USA. They live in San Diego. Grandma Sue is a secretary and grandpa Diego is a pilot. He flies to different countries. He wears beautiful blue uniform. They have got a big house and a garden. They like travelling and taking photos. We visit them and help to work in the garden.

My uncle Tim is a software engineer. He works at the big company. He works with computers. He likes reading books. My aunt Diana is a nurse. She works at the hospital. She likes cooking and playing the piano. They have got two children, Liza and Fiona. They are smart and funny. They go to school. They like painting.

My family is very friendly and I love my family very much!

Who is this?

- _____ works at the university.
- _____ are doctors and live in Brazil.
- _____ lives in New York and study at school.
- _____ are funny and likes painting.
- _____ is a secretary.
- _____ is a doctor and likes riding a bike.
- _____ works at the hospital and likes playing the piano.
- _____ is a pilot.
- _____ is a software engineer.
- _____ is an office worker and likes playing tennis.
- _____ wears blue uniform.

_____ is a doctor and likes swimming.
_____ travels to different countries.

Answer the questions.

- a) Where does Rosa live?
- b) What relatives has Rosa got?
.....
- c) Who is intelligent and handsome?
- d) Who live in Brazil?
- e) What Rosa's relatives work at the hospitals?
.....
- f) Who are funny?
- g) Who is a software engineer?
- h) What Rosa's relatives work at the offices?
.....
- i) Who have got a big house and a garden?
- g) Who works at the university?

Write about a family tradition you had when you were a child and a family tradition you have with your family now.

